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Discussion and presentation on the County’s Cafeteria as it relates to single use plastics.

· At previous committee meetings, members requested that staff look at options to eliminate
single use plastics in the County’s cafeteria.

· A presentation will be provided summarizing the contract with the County’s vendor and options
related to the elimination of single use plastics in the cafeteria operations.
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